
Applications for Independence
Day  block  party  street
closure requests due June 22
Applications  for  Costa  Mesa  residents  who  would  like  to
request  a  street  closure  to  throw  a  block  party  on
Independence  Day  are  due  Tuesday,  June  22.

The  application  packets  are  available  online  or  can  be
requested  by  phone  at  714-754-5300.  The  packets  include
instructions and rules and regulations governing Fourth of
July block parties. Applicants will also need to show proof of
liability insurance for the event.

The  completed  applications  must  be  submitted  by  5  p.m.,
Tuesday, June 22.

To obtain an online application package, visit the City’s
website here.

For phone requests, please contact the City Hall at (714)
754-5300 or via email at cmrecinfo@costamesaca.gov. Completed
applications can be placed in a drop box in front of City Hall
or mailed to the Parks & Community Services office on the
third floor of City Hall, 77 Fair Drive, Costa Mesa, Calif.
92626.
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